
Survey Returns and Feedback / Actions Nov 2018 

Little Wrens  

Total number of returns: 11 returns; 61% of children represented. 

 

Qu. no. Statement Strongly 

agree 
Agree 

Strongly Agree / 

Agree 

1. My child has settled happily in Little Wrens.  9 2 100% 

2. My child feels safe in Little Wrens. 10 1 100% 

3. My child is well looked after in Little Wrens  9 2 100% 

4. Little Wrens (and school) is a welcoming and 

pleasant place to visit. 
10 1 

100% 

5. My child has made a good start to their Early 

Years education at Little Wrens.  
9 2 

100% 

6. My child talks positively about their time in 

Little Wrens and things they are enjoying. 10 1 
100% 

7. I receive good communication from the staff 

at Little Wrens (Meet and Greet/ letters etc) 10 1 
100% 

8. I found my parent meeting both useful and 

informative. 7 3 

91% 

1 child joined post 

parent meetings 

9. I feel confident that the staff in Little Wrens 

know or are getting to know my child well. 9 2 
100% 

10. I would feel comfortable discussing my 

concerns with my child’s teacher and/or 

teaching assistant. 

10 1 

100% 

 

We are delighted with such a positive response for our new 3-4 year old pre-school provision – Little 

Wrens. 

Staff at Wrenbury are both reflective and pro-active with every child at the heart of all they do. Our ‘we 

all matter’ ethos leads our relationships and partnerships and it is wonderful that this is recognised by 

our Little Wrens parents. 

A few parents have commented that they would have liked additional / alternative transition dates for 

the Little Wrens. Unfortunately, with the closing of the Wrenbury Pre-School setting and the setting up 

of Little Wrens being so tight towards the end of term, finding a range of dates was very tricky, especially 

with the transition dates for New Starters (YR) and end of term events already in the diary. We anticipate 

that this will not happen in future as any child joining Little Wrens will have the opportunity for a 

transition session prior to starting across the school year. 

We are aware that those parents of children who have joined after the settling in parent evening in 

October, will not have had a ‘formal’ parent appointment. An appointment will be offered as part of next 

term’s Little Wrens parent evening in the first half of the spring term. ‘Meet and Greet’ offers session 

contact to reassure parents of their child’s experience at Little Wrens, to discuss any concerns and issues 

that may arise. Individual appointments can be made, if deemed necessary, before the next ‘formal’ 

parent evening appointment date in the Spring term. 


